
Region 2 Report: 04/2022 

As of November, I have said yes to be on the Membership committee, Spousal Survivor Benefits 
National Committees.  It has been a pleasure working with the committee members for the betterment 
of our organization. 

As Incorporation Committee Chair, I would like to mention as a committee we are working together as a 
team. Currently we have two new chapters who are going through the process of Incorporating right 
now.  So excited for them! 

I have been working with the National bylaws Chair with receiving the Bylaws Template before the 
deadline of March 31st from the Incorporated Chapters and States. 

It is that time of the year, state/chapter elections coming up in April (chapters) states (June).  Emailing 
all the information necessary through out to all members in region 2. 

Continuing to send out information from National, flash notices, government affairs, toxic exposure, and 
membership reports (M.A.C). 

So Proud of Chapter 542 of Pa. Terry Novak, received her National V.I.S.A award for coming in 3rd place. 
Congratulations Terry!  

Continuing to work with the members in region 2 and looking forward to all the new members coming 
aboard. 

Unfortunately, I was not able to attend person to person at our January National Board meeting in Silver 
Spring, but I was able to attend by conference call.  Looking forward to attending in April. 

I will be attending our AVVA Pa Association Meeting in June/2022. 

Keeping the lines of communication open with encouragement to be the best that you can be. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bobbie Morris 

Region 2 Director 

724-777-9780 

 

 

 


